
Dear Parish Clerk,  

 

I refer to your message below and now deleted attachments regarding the above topic.  

 

Please find attached below two letters, together with the attachments referred to, plus a copy of our 

mains records 'marked up' with each site in response to your message.  

 

One letter refers to our existing overhead plant/equipment that cross the proposed development 

areas, with the other letter giving some information in respect of providing the required future 

electricity supplies, both of which should be self explanatory.  

 

   

 

Please note that the above sent electronically only (i.e. no hard copies in the post).  

 

I trust that the attached is sufficient for your purposes at this time, but if you should have any queries, 

please contact me.  

 

Regards,  
   

Chris  
   
Chris Gaskell  
Network Planner  
   
SSE Power Distribution | 1 Woodstock Road, Yarnton, Kidlington, Oxfordshire, OX5 1NY, UK.  
   
 T: +44 (0) 1865 845888          T: 28888 - Internal  

 E: chris.gaskell@sse.com  
   
www.ssepd.co.uk  
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